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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Next week we will be having an outdoor picnic on the 
school field. Morning children will have their picnic on 
Wednesday 18th July and All Day and Afternoon children 
will have their picnic on Thursday 19th July. The children 
will help to make cheese and honey sandwiches for their 
picnic and will also have some ‘Pom Bears’. Please let us 
know if your child has any allergies to these foods before 
Wednesday. The children are invited to bring a teddy bear 
from home to share their picnic with. 

 
 Friday 20th July will be Party Day. The children can come 

in their own party clothes for this (but please ensure your 
child is wearing sensible shoes as they will still play 
outside and have access to bikes and trikes). During 
Friday’s session the children will have some party food. If 
you would be willing to send in some party food we 
would be very grateful! Items we need are: 

 Crisps 
 Cakes 
 Biscuits 

Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to 
send some party food in. Thank you in advance!  
 

 Finally we would like to say a big ‘Thank you’ to all of 
you for being such supportive parents/ grandparents/ 
aunties/ uncles and family friends! It has been a pleasure 
to have your wonderful children in our classes and we 
have really enjoyed all of the time that we have spent 
with them. We wish all of the children the very best as 
they move up to Reception, whether they are staying at 
The Coppice or moving to another school. Have a lovely 
summer everyone; let’s hope the hot, sunny weather 
continues! 

 

 

 This week we have 
been… 

 …Exploring the Reception 
classrooms. All children have 
played in the Reception 
classrooms and had lots of fun! 
 

 …Writing our names on large 
strips of paper and using different 
textured materials to create a 
name collage. 

 
 …Practising our counting skills 

and seeing if we can work out 
how many more we need to 
make a total. 

 
 …In phonics some children have 

focused on hearing the initial 
sounds in words and some have 
focused on hearing the end 
sounds in words. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 
Happy 4th Birthday to: 

Krystlelou, Charlieboy, Evie, 
Florence, Charlotte, Carter, 
Ellie, Kaizer, Theo, Daisy, 
Qasim, Toby and Oliver! 


